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BY EMAIL  
 
April 20, 2020 
 
 
Tiija Luttrell 
Supervisor – Regulatory  
Greater Sudbury Hydro Inc.  
500 Regent Street  
P.O. Box 250  
Sudbury ON  P3E 4P1  
Tiija.luttrell@gsuinc.ca 
 
 
Dear Ms. Luttrell:  
 
Re: Greater Sudbury Hydro Inc. (Greater Sudbury Hydro)  

Application for 2020 Rates  
Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2019-0037 

 
On April 17, 2020, Greater Sudbury Hydro filed a letter with the OEB stating that the 
parties are continuing to work towards a settlement proposal and requested an 
extension to the date for filing a settlement proposal from April 17, 2020 to April 21, 
2020.  
 
The OEB finds the request reasonable and grants Greater Sudbury Hydro the 
extension. Greater Sudbury Hydro shall file with the OEB and serve all parties, its 
settlement proposal by April 21, 2020. All other dates in Procedural Order No. 1 remain 
the same. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
Christine E. Long 
Registrar and Board Secretary 
 
 
cc:  Michael R. Buonaguro, MRB Law 

All Parties  


